
July 19 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I would like to thank all of our volunteers who have helped tirelessly this schoolyear 

to keep our events running smoothly and to raise an impressive amount of money 

for the school.  

This year we have donated £13,000 towards the new sports court, £4,000 towards 

the year 7 trip to Tolmers and £750 towards new books and equipment in the 

library. We have sourced a fridge for food technology and gathered a few props for 

the drama department. We also served many cups of teas and coffees to our 

teachers at parent teacher consultation evenings.  

Finally, a big thank you to all the parents who have come to our quiz nights and 

made it so much fun. Thank you for coming to the popular craft fair last November 

and making sure the cakes sold out. Also, thank you for donating all those 

unwanted clothes and shoes that enabled us to raise money. 

Do come and say hello to us on a parent teacher evening. We sell refreshments at 

every parent teacher consultation evening and we are looking forward to meeting 

you to hear about your crazy fundraising ideas that we have not come up with 

ourselves.  

This coming September I will be passing on the baton to a new chair. If you’d like 

to find out who the new chair is going to be or you’d like to find out what we do 

every year and get involved, then you are very welcome at our AGM which will be 

held on the 12th of September 2019 in the LRC. 

I wish you all a wonderful summer holiday. 

Hilde de Groot  


